
 
 

Recruitment of New Members  

  

On the 9th September 2016, a Member Recruitment Session of Project Mingde was held 
successfully to recruit a new generation of student members in order to ensure the continuity of 
Project Mingde. There were more than 60 participants and they are from different faculties, 
including Engineering, Law, Architecture, and Social Sciences. The response is overwhelming 
and there are 103 current and new members registered to participate in the forth-coming projects 
of Project Mingde within a week after the sharing session! It was a meaningful evening and we 

all look forward to working with the passionate and enthusiastic new members! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Current members are sharing their experience with the participants. 

 

 


